Year 2's Newsletter

Teacher: Mrs Khan Supported by: Mrs Sujjad

Welcome back, we hope you all enjoyed a restful break.

Topic

Year two's topic this half-term is 'Historical events". To start with we have been focussing on the history of the Great Fire of London. The children have really reflected on how this was a historical event and how and why it took place. Year 2 also became detectives in order to understand how we are able to find out whether an event has took place in the past (such as through evidence and eye witness's). In terms of art and science year 2 also had a go at re-designing London and think about what materials they could use today as compared to what was used in the past in order to make London safer.



English

In English, we have been reading the book Anansi goes fishing'. Year 2 were also introduced to other Anansi stories so that they could have a discussion with one another and explain which story they preferred, what they could change about it and how the different stories linked with one another. It was challenging having discussion through a screen (online) but they did very well! This week we have been focusing on what a subject is and what a predicate is in a sentence.

Maths

In Maths, year 2 have just completed the multiplication and division block.. This week we have moved onto statistics. Year 2 are beginning to understand how to interpret and create data on tally charts, pictograms and bar graphs.

As always, thank you for all your support at home, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.